
 

 

 

 

October 18, 2011 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

           This week you will receive a packet for each of your children at school, explaining our new dental 

 program.  As the packet indicates, the plan includes several preventive dental services. The   

services will be offered for the first time on November 8 , 2011. The dental team will arrive early that 

 morning and they will work throughout the school day, as needed. They can provide up to six hygienists  

each day and they will remain at our school for the required number of days, until each child with 

a signed consent form has been seen. Please read the material and if you have questions, call me or you  

can call Polished, LLC, directly. If you decide to have your child or children participate, please return the 

consent forms no later than November 4 , 2011. 

 

With Best Wishes, 

Eileen Braley , RN 

 

 

 

 

 

 


